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Tuesday 5™ March 2024

Dear Parents

| am writing to inform you of an exciting trip that | am organising for Class 2! Our current topic is ‘Chocolate
Explorers’ and a trip to Cadbury World in Birmingham would really develop and support the children’s learning.

On the visit to Cadbury World, the children will have the opportunity to:

- look at Cadbury’s advertising through the years;

- see chocolate being made and packaged;

- find out about the history of Cadbury’s chocolate;

- walk down ‘Bull Street’, a full scale replica of the original street where John Cadbury opened his shop in 1824;

- watch a special 3D story about how chocolate was brought to Europe;

- walk through the tropical rainforest of the Mayan Indians in Mexico and learn more about the discovery of
cocoa beans;

- and experience a 4D chocolate adventure!

We will be visiting Cadbury World on Thursday 21t March 2024, leaving school at 9:00 am and returning by 3:00
pm. To ensure a prompt departure from school by 9:00 am, please bring your child into the classroom at 8:45 am.
The children will need to wear full school uniform on the day of the trip; they will need to bring a packed lunch (in
a ruck sack) and a refillable drink with them too (no fizzy drinks or glass containers please).

The cost of the trip — which includes coach travel and entrance to Cadbury World —will be £20 per child. The cost
of this trip has been heavily subsidised by the Friends of Bliss donation to the class budget.

To give consent and make a voluntary contribution £20 for this event, please do so via the Schoolcomms Payment
system by Monday 18" March 2024. If your child is eligible for pupil premium funding, only consent via the app is
required. Please be aware if we don’t get enough contributions then the trip will not be viable.

The children will be able to visit the gift shop at the end of the day. If you would like your child to buy a small
souvenir, please provide them with spending money on the day of the trip in a named envelope (maximum =
£5.00 per child).

All school trips go through a very thorough planning process, which involves guidance and approval from a third
party risk assessment company. Therefore, please be assured that all appropriate control and safety measures
have been considered to minimise any foreseen risks.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs. Newton
(Class 2 teacher)
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